
Addendum No. 3 
 
Date: 1-22-25 
 
To: All Contracting Firms Responding to RFQ 2024-03 
From: Travis Wade 
City Manager 
850.653.9319 
twade@cityofapalachicola.com 
 

DUE DATE/BID OPENING EXTENDED TO 1/28/25 10AM 
DUE TO CITY CLOSURE BECAUSE OF INCLEMENT 

WEATHER! 
 
Project Name: Continuing Professional Architect Services for Middlebrook and Harrison Raney 
Warehouses 
Project No.: RFQ 2024-03 
 
 
Please also note that this addendum does not have to be acknowledged on the Proposal Form 
included in the RFQ.  
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